
 

December 27, 2023 
 
VIA Portal 
Commodity Futures Trading Commission 
Attention:  Chris Kirkpatrick, Secretary 
Three Lafayette Centre 
1155 21st Street, NW 
Washington, DC  20581 
 
Re: CFTC Regulation 40.6(d) Notification: Nodal Exchange Weekly Notification of Rule 

Amendments 
 
Dear Mr. Kirkpatrick: 
 
Pursuant to Commodity Futures Trading Commission (“CFTC” or “Commission”) Regulation 
40.6(d), Nodal Exchange submits this weekly notification of non-substantive revisions made, during 
the week of December 18, 2023, to the Nodal Exchange Participant Agreement. The Exchange 
revised section 5.2, which previously referenced “Sections 2.5, 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, 4, and 5 through 26” to 
renumber the reference to “Sections 2.5, 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, 4, and 5 through 27”. The renumbering 
revision went into effect on December 20, 2023.  
 
The Nodal Exchange Participant Agreement is attached hereto with the correction noted in red. 
 
If you have any question or need additional information regarding this submission, please contact 
me at 703-962-9853 or markotic@nodalexchange.com.   
 
      Sincerely, 

/s/ Max Markotic 

      Managing Director  

 
Attachments: 

Nodal Exchange Participant Agreement (redline) 

mailto:markotic@nodalexchange.com

